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Duquesne Light Company Kicks Off Next Phase of Customer Energy Efficiency Programs 
Watt Choices program encourages energy conservation  

 
PITTSBURGH – Duquesne Light Company is a longtime supporter of helping customers learn about 
energy efficiency.   As part of the PA Act 129, which encourages energy conservation across 
Pennsylvania, this month kicks off the third phase of Duquesne Light’s Watt Choices program focused on 
using energy in a smarter and more efficient manner.     

“Through Phases I and II, we know the programs have been working and that customers are changing 
their behavior to help save on their electric bills,” said Dave Defide, Manager of Customers Programs.  
“We will continue to build on those programs and plan to add even more available options to customers 
later this summer.”  

Duquesne Light Watt Choices offers programs to encourage energy conservation including: 

 Rebates 

 Compact Fluorescent Lights Instant Savings  

 In-Home and Online energy audits 

 Appliance Recycling 

 Home Energy Reports 

For more information about Duquesne Light’s programs and to help reduce energy usage, visit 
https://www.duquesnelight.com/wattchoices/ 

About Duquesne Light Company  
Duquesne Light Company is a leader in the transmission and distribution of electric energy, 
offering superior customer service and reliability to more than a half a million customers in 
southwestern Pennsylvania. 
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